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June 29, 2023

Secretary

New York State Public Service Commission
Three Empire State Plaza

Albany, New York 12223

RE: Proposed Revisions to Windstream New York Inc.’s PSC Tariff No. 1 Pursuant to Case 07-C-0349
Pursuant to Case 07-C-0349 in the matter of Examining a Framework for Regulatory Relief, Windstream New
York, Inc. (“Windstream”) hereby submits the following leaves via electronic filing with a requested effective
date of August 1, 2023.

Section 13, 1t Revised Leaves 40, 43, 44

Addendum 5 (Lifeline Credit)

This filing seeks to increase the rate for the single residential access lines (R1’s) in all Rate Groups by $2.00, as well
as the single access line rate for business customers (B1’s) in Rate Group 1.

The resulting Lifeline Credit changes are reflected in Addendum 5.
An ROE is being submitted for the R1 and B1 increases.
Impacted customers were notified via bill message about the rate increase and will have thirty days notification

prior to implementation.

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please feel free to contact me at (585) 340-2709 or via email at
Katherine.Hoagland@Windstream.com.

Sincerely,
/s/ Katherine Hoagland

Katherine Hoagland
Tariff & Regulatory Analyst



